
 

 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to our last ever paper copy of the Friday Bulletin.  From next week onwards, the bulletin 
will continue to be delivered to your inboxes digitally without the addition of a hard copy in the 
children’s bags.  From time-to-time it will still be important to send letters home with reply slips, 
which we’ll advise you to look out for in the bulletin.  We think this step will help us to become 
less wasteful to the environment and more efficient with our time. 
 
World Book Day. 
Thursday 7th March will be World Book Day.  As is traditional, all the children (and staff) are 
invited to come to school that day dressed as their favourite character from a book.  In the 
afternoon, Class 2 will be joining with the Crosby Lunch club in the Butcher’s Arms for the Annual 
Book Quiz Challenge which promises to be an exciting event. We would also love to see some 
photos of children reading in unusual places! 
 
SATS revision guides 
It’s been great to see how all the Year 6 children have been getting stuck into their SATS revision 
guides over half term.  We’ve begun to make time to use them in class as well as at home, so 
please ensure they’re kept in school bags.   If any of you didn’t get chance to read about the 
guides follow this link to our website. 
 
Long Marton Chess Tournament 
On Friday 1st March Long Marton Primary School are hosting a chess tournament in the afternoon. 
The following children will be attending and returning in time for usual collection: Reuben, Jade, 
Archie, Holly, Rowan and Cooper. We wish them the very best of luck! 
 
Spirituality..a space to be 
This week’s home discussion: ‘The way is not in the sky; the way is in the heart.’  What does that 
mean to you? 
We’ll make time in school to share our thoughts over the following days.   
 
 
 
 
 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
Summary of dates for your diary 
    
  Tuesday 27th February  Y5 & Y6 Hawse End meeting at Bolton school, 3.45pm 
   Friday 1st March   Chess Tournament, Long Marton. 
   Thursday 7th March   World Book Day 
   Wednesday 20th March  Class 2 trip to Liverpool 
   Thursday 21st March   Community Lunch 
   25th-27th March   Hawse End Residential 
   Thursday 28th March  School finishes at 2pm 
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https://crosby-ravensworth-ce.secure-primarysite.net/sats-and-learning-games/

